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DIARY DATES 
 

MAY 

18th  Walk Safely to School Day  

22+25th  TB Screening Days 

 

JUNE 

1st  Assembly G2 

5th  World Environment Day 

8th  Pupil Free Day  

11th Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

13-15th  Yr 6/7 Illawonga Camp 

18th Refugee Week 

21st  Deadly Australians 

24th Botanic Gardens—G1 

 

JULY 

6th Assembly Y4 & Y1 

         SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child. If you have any 

queries regarding the forms please call or 

come into the front office and we can help you. 

 

PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions  

 

OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

 

 CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. If you have a current police 

check and would like to help in the canteen, 

please speak to Jo, our canteen manager 

 UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am - 9am  

NAPLAN Testing 

NAPLAN testing concluded 

today for our Year 3, 5 and 7 

students. Results should be 

available next term. 

 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately due to the 

weather  condit ions  we 

postponed this year’s sports 

day, at this stage we will look 

to conduct this in late Term 3 

or early Term 4. 

 

Parking Safety 

Please take care when parking 

in the surrounding streets and 

that you have done so legally. 

Marion Counci l  Parking 

Inspectors frequently inspect 

and fine cars which park in no 

parking areas (including across 

driveways). 

 

Community Lottery 

Please see information included 

in this newsletter about our 

participation in the Community 

Lottery.  Don’t forget to get 

your tickets from the front 

office!  Tickets are $2 each.  

100% of all ticket sales go back 

to our school. 

New School Logo !!??!! 

Don’t forget to let us know 

what you think of our proposed 

new school logos.  Examples are  

displayed in the Front Office 

for comment. The logo above 

was developed by a graphic 

artist to reflect the multi-

cultural and friendly culture of 

our school.  

 

School Uniform   

There have been some initial 

discussions around this but no 

decision has been made nor 

should it be in the short term. 

Consultation needs to occur 

across a range of forums but 

ultimately the decision will rest 

with the Governing Council. 

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal - Mike Clark, Deputy Principal - Richard Maynard,                                      

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, School Counsellor - Zoe Wecker 

The People’s Choice Community Lottery is here 

again!  Don’t forget to grab your ticket! All proceeds of 

ticket sales go to the school so please see the front 

office to collect your tickets.   

1st Prize is a Toyota RAV4 GXL 2nd Prize is a LG Pack: 

Fridge, TV, Washer/Dryer Combo 

3rd Prize is a Toyota Corolla Accent Hatch ..other 

prizes include Rossdale Homes Landscape package, LG 

Packs, 18ct white gold diamond ring, bikes and a Phil 

Hoffmann Cruise and many more!  All tickets must be 

sold by 31st August! 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Art Display  - Woodcroft Library 

A l l i t e r a t i o n  P o em s 
(continued…) 
“The young yellow yak yelled in yard.” 

by Rylan 

 

“At swimming school, Silver Scissor 

saw her sister skating.” by Ashana 

 

“Rhys the red rabbit raced to 

recess.” by Rhys 
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Singapore Bar Model 

This week we had Vei Li Soo at school working 

with some of our teachers to assist them in 

teaching a problem solving approach in Mathe-

matics. As a teacher I was astounded at its sim-

plicity and effectiveness and look forward to 

Clovelly students becoming familiar with the ap-

proach. 

 

OSHC News 

The New Childcare System begins on July 1st. It 

is very important for families currently using or 

planning to use the service to update or register 

their information through Centrelink or the 

MyGov website, to continue receiving the Child-

care subsidy payments from that date. Failure 

to update information will result in no subsidy 

provided which will mean that full fees will apply 

from this date. For more information regarding 

this process please visit: education.gov.au/

childcare . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Proposed School Uniform 

We have been having some interesting conversa-

tions with students, staff and families about 

the proposed changes to the existing uniform. 

It is still in consultation phase and we  would 

love to hear your thoughts, ideas or questions as 

to the proposed changes. Next week students 

from all year levels will have the opportunity to 

voice their thoughts and ideas.  All aspects of 

the uniform are being reviewed, colour, style, 

design, materials and cost. Governing Council 

Members are more than willing to represent 

your views, or you can pass your thoughts onto 

Chris in the office.  

We have had many favourable comments,      

however, the final decision will be made by   

Governing Council Members. 

 

Arts in Term 2 
G1 and G2  

This term we will be working on drama skills 

through improvisation and characterisation in 

one lesson. In our second lesson we will be 

learning music through Boomwhackers. These 

are tuned percussion so we will learn the basics 

of notation and rhythm in a really fun way!  

G3 and G4              

This term we will be working on drama skills 

through improvisation and characterisation in 

one lesson. In the other we will be learning 

ukulele. You should have received a note last 

week outlining the reason for learning ukulele. 

The ukulele lesson will be on Thursdays so if 

your child has their own, please remind them to 

bring it to school on Thursdays.  

Y6, Y7 and Y5 

This term we will be working on drama skills 

through improvisation and characterisation in 

one lesson. 

R1, R2, R3, R4, R5, G5, G6, Y4, Y3, Y2 

This term we will be working on drama skills 

through emotion activities, mime and re-telling 

of  fa i ry  ta les  i n  improv i sat ion .  

 

PE in Term 2 
In Term 2 students in the Junior, Middle 

and Upper Primary will focus on bat and ball 

skill/games of varying 

difficulties, as well as 

skipping.  

 

 

Science in Term 2 

Junior, Middle & Upper Primary 

Students will be further studying biology where 

we will go deeper into the classification of living 

things based on their characteristics. An 

incursion is scheduled for week 10 Monday of 

this term called ‘Deadly Australians’, where 

students come up close with many native 

Australian animals.  

 
 

 
Technology in Term 2 

Students will be working with code.  The 

definition of code is a system of words, letters, 

figures, or symbols used to represent others, 

especially for the purposes of secrecy or 

program instructions.  Students will examine 

different types and purposes of code as well as 

use a range of codes in learning tasks – both 

with and without a computer. 

 

 

 

 

 
Alliteration Poems by R5 students 
“Baby Batman is bouncing between Ben Ten.” by 

Abdullah 

“Jonathon the joyful jumping in a jelly jar.” by 

Morrico 

“Foxy the flower fished for food.” by Imran 

“The glamorous gorgeous girl was gardening with 

a giggly gorilla.” by Takdeer 

“Wendy the wonderful white wombat was 

walking in windy winter and whispered with a 

wallaby and wallaroo” by Afia 

 


